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Cc: Freedom Of Information
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Date: 31 January 2023 17:33:39

Dear ,
 
Please find the response to your below request, FOI-367 as follows (answers in bold):
 

Does your organisation currently have cyber insurance or plan to invest in
cyber insurance in the next 12 months? 
If you have cyber insurance who is the policy with?
If you have cyber insurance when does the policy come up for renewal?
If you have cyber insurance what is the cost of your current policy or
renewal?
 
UKAD does not currently have cyber insurance nor does it plan to
invest in cyber insurance in the next 12 months. As an arms-length
body sponsored by the Department for Digital, Culture, Media & Sport
(DCMS), UKAD is guided by Annex 4.4 of ‘HM Treasury’s Managing
Public Money’, which states that central government organisations
(including departments and their arms-length bodies) should not
generally take out commercial insurance.

 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the
response to your request and should be addressed via email to: foi@ukad.org.uk. Please remember
to quote the reference number above in any further communications. If you are not content with the
outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner
for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s
Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.
 
Kind regards,
 
 
UKAD
 

From:  
Sent: 27 January 2023 14:13
Subject: FOI Request
 

Dear Sir/Madam
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 may I kindly request the following
information about your  Cyber Insurance  Spending The information needed is
as follows:
 
SECURITY / CYBER SECURITY Insurance
Does your organisation currently have cyber insurance or plan to invest in
cyber insurance in the next 12 months? 

If you have cyber insurance who is the policy with?
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If you have cyber insurance when does the policy come up for renewal?

If you have cyber insurance what is the cost of your current policy or renewal?

 
Kindest Regards

 
UKAD: OFFICIAL
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE:
This communication and any attachments contain information which is confidential and may also be subject to professional privilege.
It is for the exclusive use of the sender(s) and recipient(s) who are reminded that the information contained in this communication
and any attachments may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and/or the Environmental
Information Regulations 2004.
If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying, printing or use of this communication or the
information in it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
If you have received this communication in error please return it to the sender.
We would also be grateful if you would also copy the communication to ITHelpdesk@ukad.org.uk, then delete the email and any
copies of it.
This communication is from United Kingdom Anti-Doping, located at SportPark, 3 Oakwood Drive, Loughborough, LE11 3QF
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